
The Fallen
Spc. Paul A. Beyer	 U.S. Army

Spc. Philip D. Brown,	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Spc. Dennis J. Ferderer, Jr. 	 U.S. Army

Spc. Jonathan P. Fettig 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Cpl. Nathan J. Goodiron	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Pfc. Sheldon R. Hawk Eagle	 U.S. Army

Staff  Sgt. Kenneth W. Hendrickson 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Spc. Michael L. Hermanson 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Spc. James J. Holmes	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Maj. Alan R. Johnson	 U.S. Army Reserve

Cpl. Christopher K. Kleinwachter 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Staff  Sgt. Lance J. Koenig 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Staff  Sgt. David C. Kuehl 	 U.S. Army

Cpl. Curtis R. Mehrer	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Spc. Anthony W. H. Monroe 	 U.S. Army

Cpl. Jeremiah S. Santos 	 U.S. Army

Sgt. Jason A. Schumann 	 U.S. Army

Sgt. Keith L. Smette	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Sgt. Thomas J. Sweet II 	 U.S. Army

Sgt. Travis A. Van Zoest 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard

Spc. Cody L. Wentz 	 U.S. Army, N.D. National Guard
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The Memorial to the Fallen
We will always remember. We will always be proud. 
We will always be prepared, so we will always be free. 

– President Ronald Reagan

This Memorial is dedicated to members of  the United States military 
and Department of  Defense civilians who have lost their lives in the 
Global War on Terrorism. 

The war began after terrorist attacks on the United States on 
September 11, 2001. It includes Operation Enduring Freedom and 
Operation Iraqi Freedom. The objectives are to protect citizens and interests of  
the United States and its allies and to destroy international terrorist networks.

This Memorial is a place where families, friends and fellow citizens can 
reflect on the lives of  the Fallen and remember their service to our country. 
It was funded through the generosity of  businesses, organizations, and 
individuals throughout North Dakota and across the United States.
The Memorial is a joint venture between the City of  Bismarck and the 
North Dakota National Guard.

Ride In
   N.D. Patriot Guard

Posting of Colors to Half Staff
	 N.D. National Guard Color Guard

National Anthem
	 Mrs. Missy Mosbrucker

Opening Remarks
	 The Honorable Connie Sprynczynatyk, Bismarck City Commissioner

Invocation
	 Chaplain (Maj.) David Johnson, N.D. National Guard

Distinguished Party Remarks
	 The Honorable John Hoeven, Governor of  N.D.
	 The Honorable John Warford, Mayor of  Bismarck
	 Maj. Gen. David Sprynczynatyk, N.D. Adjutant General
	 The Honorable Steve Schwab, Bismarck City Commissioner
	 Mrs. Dina Ferderer, Representing the Families of  the Fallen

Tribute to the Fallen
	
21-Gun Salute
	 N.D. National Guard Honor Guard

Playing of Taps
	 Pvt. Matthew Gerenz and Dillon Parker, Century High School Band

Benediction
	 Chaplain Dan Sweeney, Bismarck Police Department

Program


